
WHAT IS POLICY COUNCIL? 

Policy Council is an opportunity for parents/

guardians to be part  

of program decision-making. 

 

Policy Council gives parents an opportunity to 

have a voice and learn about program leadership. 

Roles and Responsibilities: 

• Attend Monthly Meetings 

• Represent the voices of Children and Families 

• Develop relationships with other parents and 

Staff 

• Build Partnerships with the Community 

Community Action Team 

Child and Family Development Programs 

For more information, contact your Head 

Start Center, Early Head Start, or the Admin 

Office (503-556-3736). 


